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February 3, 1925.

Mr. an Wa@er.
Immiant Inspector,
San An, P, Re

iy ar friend:=

I am writing you this letter unsolicited

by ¢ snd simply thinking that I am doing any dutby
towais a good o fficial in the ‘Tederal Service.

You are the only official, outside the
Jenipr, of those who were in the imigra.tion Jervice
wheyl took charge in -“eptember, 1921, who are still

in te caddle, therefore, we have been tozether longe

er lan any other of the Inspectors, and I want to say
thail have always found you f2ithful to duty, comnetent
in jur work, and pleasant to the publie at larsge, who had

to @al with the Immigration office.

[ In leaving the Immigration Service, I do so
leaving behind meny friends, I know that, and among them
I krow that you are of the best, and I want you to know
that in sy Station where the future may place both of
ug, you cin always count on me as your most faithiul

friend.

\
Sineerely yours,

i _ Hayor.




